
Operational safety 
with zero vision on
remarks during audit 
inspections
How can you be sure that the fire alarm system 
functions correctly when a fire situation arises? To 
ensure that the fire alarm operates effectively during 
a fire incident, regular inspections are required in 
accordance with the SBF regulations. These 
inspections should be conducted continuously, both 
on a monthly and quarterly basis. Throughout the 
year, a specific percentage of detectors must be 
tested, and all controls managed by the fire alarm 
system, such as doors, elevators, and ventilation, must 
be verified. It is crucial that these inspections are 
performed by qualified personnel with the necessary 
expertise to ensure compliance with all requirements.

We specialize in fire and gas alarm systems, and 
our qualified staff ensure that all inspections 
are carried out correctly in connection with the 
signing of service agreements. We also follow up 
with you to ensure that identified deficiencies are 
addressed. For clients with sensitive operations 
requiring continuous monitoring and support, we 
offer emergency service contracts with 
round-the-clock support, every day of the year.

We conduct inspections on all types of products, 
and you can feel completely assured that we will 
take care of your fire or gas alarm systems.

We strive for the highest possible 
operational reliability with a clear zero-tolerance 
policy for non-compliances during audit 
inspections. Through carefull checks and proactive 
maintenance, we ensure that your systems 
function optimally, without deviations. Our goal is 
to create a safe and flawless operational 
environment for our clients.


